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Seeking members for the Traditional Chinese Medicine and Acupuncture 
Education Accreditation Requirements Advisory Committee 

CARB-TCMPA is pleased to announce that we have begun to work on the development of national 
standards for the accreditation of Colleges and Education Programs of Traditional Chinese Medicine and 
Acupuncture. To facilitate the process, we have recruited Facilitated Improvement for Corporate 
Success, Inc. (FICS).  

To ensure that the standard and requirements reflect leading practices in Traditional Chinese Medicine 
and Acupuncture from across the country, we are seeking advisors who will help to inform the content 
of the standards which embed the entry-level occupational competencies. 

We are seeking Traditional Chinese Medicine and Acupuncture experts from across the country who are 
experienced and/or knowledgeable of the entry-level competencies required to provide quality 
education to future professionals.   

In return, you will gain expertise in the accreditation process and you will contribute to raising the level 
and reputation of the Traditional Chinese Medicine and Acupuncture profession in Canada.   

A national accreditation program for Traditional Chinese Medicine and Acupuncture education benefits 
everyone!  

It will… 

• Promote a consistent level of quality care to patients across the country
• Promote mobility for professionals from one regulated province to another
• Increase accountability and transparency of education programs in the profession
• Increase confidence in the profession by all stakeholders

If you are interested in becoming a member of the Traditional Chinese Medicine and Acupuncture 
Education Accreditation Requirements Advisory Committee or if you know someone who is, please 
review the attached Terms of Reference and send a Letter of Interest and a current CV outlining your 
qualifications to info@fics.ca.   

The deadline for submission is September 18th, 2020.  The first meeting is scheduled as a virtual meeting 
for 2 consecutive days during the week of September 28st, 2020. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter! 

Sincerely, 

Kathrina Loeffler
Executive Director, FICS 
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